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Kansas Weather 

We know that the 

weather these days can be 

unpredictable, but at least 

plan on sending a jacket 

for the students’ first 

recess. The high for the 

day has usually not hit by 

lunchtime. Thank you! 

  

Daily Reminders: 
 Reading homework=20 

minutes every night 

 Math homework should be 

completed. 

 Agendas should be checked 

and signed each night. 

 

 
Classroom Valentines 

Party 
Our class parties will be on 
Friday Feb. 10th from 2:45-
3:30. Please visit with your 
class “room parent” for a 
list of items you are able to 
donate. If you have any 
concerns, please visit with 
your student’s teacher. 

nadamson@usd261.com 
tsacquitne@usd261.com 

srussell@usd261.com 
 

 

Dates coming 

up: 
*Feb. 10: Valentines 

party 

*Feb. 13-14: 

parent/teacher 

conferences 

*Feb. 16,17, and 20: 

No school  

 
 

 
BIRTHDAYS: 

January: CJ-6th, Jose-9th, Wyatt-19th, Jayla-25th, Dallas-26th, Myla-29th 

February: Kyren-5th, Xavier-14th, Diego-15th, Brooke-16th, Grady-16th, Ava-19th, Trinity-27th 

 

Topics in 

class: 
SocStud-the 

Midwest region 

Math-geometry 

Reading-poetry 

WkStations-

figurative 

language 

Prairie Elementary 

PARENT / TEACHER 
CONFERENCES coming! 
Have you scheduled yours?          
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